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PROGRAM THIS WEEK

Monday, June 21, 1971, . . ., William A, Blue will present a program on Soviet Sea Power
Presence.
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Monday, June 28, 1971 . . . . . Installation of New Officers and Directors of Space Center ‘
Rotary. ;

Monday, July 5, 1971, . . . . . NO MEETING - HOLIDAY,

Monday, July 12, 1971, , . . . Mr. Tsing-Kang Chu, Chinese Consul General will speak on

"Ping Pong Diplomacy''.

Happy Birthday!

Jack Eggleston . . . . . . .. . June 26 Ben Taylor . . . . . .. . . . June 26
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Space Center Rotary needs two hosts for two worthy Rotary Exchange Students who will visit

our Clear Lake area on tour prior to returning to their respective foreign homes. One is a )
Japanese college student who for the past year has been living with a Rotary family in California.
She comes to us highly recommended by a Rotarian brother and will be here for three days and '
nights - July 3 through 5. The second is a Belgian Exchange Student who will be visiting our area,
for two days and nights - July 6 and 7. He is the son of the Vice President of Rotary Club of
Alost-Aalst, Belgium, and the President of that Club has written us seeking a host for this lad ,
while here. Please call President Gene Lindquist or club members, Phil Arbuckle or Ben Taylorj
promptly. Let's help out on these twd cases. AT o oo T
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PRESIDENT GIVES REPORT

President Gene Lindquist gave a report to the Space Center Club on Monday, June 14 concerning
the Rotary International Convention in Sydney, Australia. The report was most interesting .and
many visiting Rotarians have made request for him'to give the same report to their rgspgctwg
Rotary Clubs in the area, Gene evidently had a great trip, and it was great to share it with him.

SECRETARY STILL WANTED

President Lindquist is still in great need of a Secretary who types and takes shorthand. If you
know of any one who is looking for a job and is qualified, please call Gene Lindyuist at the Webster
State Bank in Webster, 935-3515.




